
HLAA is hosting a BINGO party!!  
 

Where:  New York School for the Deaf 

When:  Saturday April 18, 2015  

Refreshments at 12p.m.  

Raffles, prizes and MORE! 

Free Kids table! 

$20 entry (includes 5 bingo cards) 

Each additional card is $1.00 

All proceeds go directly to the HLAA Westchester chapter.  

 

RSVP: Linarazzcrm@gmail.com  

or (914) 712-5972 (text) 

BY April 4th. 

CASH OR CHECK NO CREDIT CARDS! 
 


